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MOST URGENT 

Press Note 

The work of installation of flow meter at 700mm dia. outlet line of Rohini 
Sector-07 BPS is proposed to take up on 11.11.2024 from 10:00 AM onwards 
for 16 hours. Therefore, water supply will not be available in the evening of 
11.11.2024 and may be available at low pressure in the morning of 12.11.2024. 
 

The following areas likely to be affected are:- 
 
Rohini Sector-06, Rohini Sector-07, Rohini Sector-08 and their adjoining areas. 
 

The residents of above said areas are advised to store adequate water on 
or before 10 11.2024. The tankers shall be made available from water 
emergency:- 
 
Mangol Puri-   01127915965,  
Paschim Vihar –    01125281197 
Central Control Room- 1916/23527679/23634469/9650291021/1800117118 

 
Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted please. 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


